

SievX National Memorial Project

Getting Started

If you would like to receive further information, curriculum materials, and teacher guidelines early in 2004, please:

FAX THIS FORM TODAY TO

03 63402663

Or if you prefer, email the details to info@sievxmemorial.com or post the form to PO Box 62 Evandale, Tasmania 7212. Phone 03 6340 2662

I would like to receive more information on how my students can participate:

Name of teacher
Name of school
Address of school
Email address of teacher
Phone number of school
Direct phone of teacher if preferred

All designs will be displayed on a website database, and also in galleries regionally and nationally. The date for completion of designs is August 31st 2004.

The National Young People's Art Collaboration is aimed at grades nine and ten, but other age groups up to age 18 are also welcome to participate.

The SievX National Memorial Project was begun by Steve Biddulph, author and psychologist, and Rod Horsfield, minister at Pilgrim Uniting Church Launceston. It is supported by several organizations working jointly – including Rural Australians for Refugees, and the Uniting Church in Australia.



These are some of the children whose lives were lost in the SievX tragedy

Photos courtesy of SievX archival website www.sievx.com